Waterman, Robert - WHD
W

From: Becky Parkhill <rchevalier@scoe.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 5:19 PM
To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: Special Minimum Wage Certificates
HI,

I was wanting to make sure that this new way of submitting information will not go into effect until 16/17. Is that
correct? I've turned in all of the paperwork for this year and am awaiting the certificates. Please advise.

I understand the need for more detailed information on each student, but speaking from my perspective, it's going
to take much longer to complete. Thank you for taking the time to survey us all in the trenches.

Becky Parkhill

Sonoma County Office of Education
Special Ed Dept.

5340 Skylane Blvd.

Santa Rosa, CA 95403
707-522-3135 phone
707-578-3156 fax

Notice to Recipient:
Information contained in this message may be privileged, confidential and
protected from disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient, it is
strictly prohibited to use, disseminate or copy this communication. If you
have received this in error, please reply to the sender and then delete the
message.

Thank you.




